
Due to some unforseen reasons the walk in interview for the position of Project 

Fellow in the Center of Excellence Project titled “An In Silico investigation on 

Nanoclusters, Biomolecules and Nano-Bio Complexes” funded by the 

Government of Uttar Pradesh, scheduled to be held on 13
th
 of January has been 

postponed. The new date shall be informed soon. 
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